
From: Greg O'Brien   

Sent: March 10, 2021 8:29 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Files UHOPA-19-004; ZAC 19-009 

This is a simple email in support of the proposed development at 804-816 King St. W. I have no ties to 

this project beyond the fact I live in Westdale. 

Westdale is a great place to live and needs more people and less expensive housing. Honestly, the 

proposed building should be taller. Limiting buildings to three stories is an anachronism anyway. 

This new six-story building should just be the beginning. There's an empty lot across the street that 

could and should be made into something like this, too. 

Thanks, 

Greg O'Brien 

Hamilton, Ont. 
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